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Only five more getty ups until the end of the Autumn Term! The weeks seem to 
ōŜ ŦƭȅƛƴƎ Ǉŀǎǘ ŀƴŘ ƛǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ Ŧŀōǳƭƻǳǎ ǿŜŜƪ ƛƴ school; the highlight of which has 
ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ǇƘŜƴƻƳŜƴŀƭ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜǎ ƻŦ άtǊƛŎƪƭȅ Iŀȅέ ōȅ !ǇǇƭŜ ŀƴŘ 
Beech classes.  Miss Leggatt our music teacher watched the afternoon 
ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǿŀǎ ōƭƻǿƴ ŀǿŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŎƻƴŦƛŘŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ 
independence. Well done and thank you to everyone involved!

This week we also showed round parents for a prospective new starter in 
Reception next year.  Parents often comment on the lovely feel of our school, but 
these parents also observed what a happyschool we have and that just made 
my day. 

This will be the last full newsletter, with just a quick end of term update next 
ǿŜŜƪΣ ǎƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǊŜŀŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ ǿƘŀǘΩǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎΗ

Have a lovely weekend,

Message from the Headteacher

Judi Jackson
Headteacher



News from School - Pantomime
Thank you CHASA!
We really enjoyed the Pantomime. 
Thank you for enabling us to 
experience a variety of events throughout 
the year. We are so lucky to have such an 
active and committed team.
Mrs Helfferich



News from School - Beech Class
York Minster Christmas Decorations

It has been so lovely to hear that so many of our families have 

already been to the to visit the ôYork Minster Christmas Tree 

Festivalõ. 

I am delighted to tell you that Beech class are the 

WINNERS of the decoration competition with the 

ôRichard Shepherd Music Foundationõ and have won a 

whole school music workshop day that will happen 

later this year!

The festival runs between 30th November 2024 and 5th January 

2025. If any of our staff/pupils/families would like to visit York 

Minster and the Christmas Tree Festival during this time you can do 

FOR FREE (up to a group of 4 people at a time).Please just go to 

the entrance of York Minster and say the name of our school and 

that you are here to see the Richard Shephard Music Foundation 

Christmas Tree. 

Mrs Dobson



News from School
- Mission Christmas Toy Appeal ðThank you!

²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŀƴ ƻǾŜǊǿƘŜƭƳƛƴƎ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǇƭŜŀ ŦƻǊ ǘƻȅǎ ŀƴŘ ƎƛŦǘǎ ǘƻ ŘƻƴŀǘŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ψaƛǎǎƛƻƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 
!ǇǇŜŀƭΩ ςthank you so very, very much!  All the gifts were gratefully received at one of the drop-off centres 
last night, and will now be sent to the Elves for wrapping and distribution!

Mrs Bacon



News from school 
ςAssistant Headteacher Interviews

We have had a brilliant response to our recent advertisement and I am 
delighted to share that we have shortlisted four candidates, from a 
really strong field, who we will be interviewing next week.  This will be 
a rigorous two day process involving a day in school and a day off site.  
We look forward to being able to share the outcome with you in the 
new year.  

It is anticipated that the successful candidate will be able to start at 
Easter, supporting with the leadership of the school on a Monday and 
teaching in Holly class Tuesday ςFriday. Mrs Seligman will continue to 
teach Holly class on a Monday.  After Christmas, Miss Williams will be 
teaching Holly class Tuesday ςFriday and Mrs Seligman will return to 
teach Oak class on a Friday.



Crayke School ishelping the village achieve Dark Skies status. We are 
one of the first schools to be involved with this project.

The Dark Skies Friendly Village initiativehighlights the work of village 
communities in helping reduce light pollution in the North York Moors 
National Park International Dark Sky Reserve that meet the schemes 
standards.

We have been working with Richard Darn to help reduce the light 
Ǉƻƭƭǳǘƛƻƴ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ƭƛƎƘǘǎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΣ о Ψ²ƻƭŦΩ ƭƛƎƘǘǎ 
were installed. They produce a much warmer and a more subtle glow.

Richard was pleased to announce that due to these small changes, 

Crayke would achieve this status.

Mrs Helfferich

News from School - Dark Skies - Crayke



Safeguarding Procedures - Report your 
concerns
Should you have any concerns over the Christmas holidays, no matter how 
small, please read here.
If you believe a child is in immediate danger, please call 999
Should you have any concerns outside of school hours, then you should 
report them to the North Yorkshire Multi Agency Safeguarding Screening 
Team, please call 0300 131 2131. Additional information about making a 
referral can be found on their website byclicking here.
Parents and carers can also visit theNorth Yorkshire Safeguarding 
Children Partnership website for more advice and information:NYSCP 
(safeguardingchildren.co.uk ).
Or call NSPCC on0808 800 5000.
For pupils, the NSPCC Childline number is0800 1111.

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
tel:08088005000
tel:08001111


It has been a week spent trying to avoid picking up the pre Christmas bugs. We had a very quiet start to the week with severa l

children ill on Monday;  we have managed to welcome most children back to school at different stages during the week! 

On Wednesday, the children put on two spectacular performances of ôPrickly Hayõ, not an easy task when the majority

werenõt feeling 100%. 

We have been encouraging children to become independent, now nearly all of Apple Class can  zip up their coats. A little

incentive of earning a toggle for their zips worked wonders.

Christmas crafts  continue to be enjoyed, the children are very keen to bring them home to show to their 

parents.  We have an action packed final week planned, so please try to have a restful weekend.

Mrs Helfferich

Class News- APPLE


